
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I hope you managed to enjoy a lovely long weekend in celebration of the coronation of 

King Charles III - we had fun during our red, white and blue themed Friday with an 

incredible bake sale and a brilliant drone fly-over with students spelling out CRIII on 

the front field - we hope you managed to see the souvenir postcard they brought 

home. Given how many lessons Year 11 have missed due to strike days and bank 

holidays, we took the decision to keep them in lessons, so not to cause them further 

concerns, but we will ensure the Class of 2023 have a prom to remember - and all of 

the support they need over the coming weeks of formal examinations. 

The first major written examinations for GCSEs and A Levels begin next week so we 

wish the very best of luck to everyone, and offer thanks to staff and families for the 

amazing support given over the past 2 or 3 years of study. On a similar theme, Year 10 

Raising Achievement Evening took place this week and was very successful - thank 

you to everyone who attended and to the student ambassadors who helped to 

welcome everyone in.  

We are thrilled that our team of dancers took 1st place at the annual OAT dance 

competition - we are very proud them and look forward to receiving the trophy (again)!  

Thank you to everyone who has helped us to arrange and carry out Working Lunches 

for our students to help them with their future career choices - please get in touch with 

me if you feel you can help with others, or you know someone who may be willing to.  

Regarding uniform, we have spent the past few weeks in discussion regarding some 

potential amendments for September - these changes will only affect those who 

currently wear a black skirt for school as I appreciate any changes can bring 

unwelcome financial implications.  I will be in touch separately once we have consulted 

staff and students.  
 

Enjoy the weekend - and thank you, as ever, for your continued support of Victory.  
 

Naomi Palmer, Principal  
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Student News @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

These six Year 9 budding journalists have 
been involved in creating a World Cup              
Annual. We are so proud of their hard 

work and dedication. 

Half termly English rewards for effort,                 
improvement and wonderful work for 

these super Year 8s! Well done to you all.  

Our wonderful Ida from Germany has 
been inspiring our Year 8 students with a 

presentation on food!  

Victory Scholars Elite Readers launched 
this week, promoting reading for great                

literacy, exam success and                                 
improved mental health.  

Well done to this wonderful trio for 
their ace work in history!  
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Very impressive work! 

Amazing Miss Webb with her Ormiston 
Academies Trust SHORTLISTED                      

certificate for Enrichment Champion! 
She’s our winner always!  

Our wonderful Ida from Germany has 
been inspiring our Year 8 students with a 

presentation on food!  

Hi everyone, I just wanted to take 
this opportunity to say a massive 
thank you to everyone who has 
helped and supported me in any 
way on my journey towards the 
World Scout Jamboree in the  

summer.                                                    
South Korea is now just under 3 

months away and with the support 
of everyone, I managed to                 

complete my fundraising at the 
end of last year!                                                      

I am documenting everything  
leading up to and including the 

Jamboree on my new WSJ                             
Instagram @matthew_wsj25 so I 
would love it if as many people as 
possible could follow my journey 
on social media and share this 

once in a lifetime experience with 
me! 

 

From Matthew 

We are loving the new gallery wall that runs the length of the corridor in Platinum block! 
Mrs Mizon can’t wait to keep adding to this and continue to celebrate the wonderful work 

of our talented students.  
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Very impressive work! 

The Outstanding Work Wall has been updated! Congratulations to our winners:                
Mebel M and Alfie R in Year 7; Yasmina B and Joshua S in Year 8; Erica S and Hannah 
R in Year 9; Reece D and Sophie H in Year 10; and Chantelle P and Tyler W in Year 11. 

Year 7 loving the sunshine -                              
and the new ice lollies!                                  
Looking good, chaps!  

Such excitement for our science students in Year 9, looking at onion cells and                
comparing them with their own cheek cells! Huge fun had by all!  



Year 8  Record Breaking Behaviour @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

Well done to Ruby and Luke for your ex-

cellent effort in History with  

@misswardteach 

- she is so proud of you both! And so are 

we  

Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

Congratulations to these awesome Year 8 Record Breaking Behaviour winners:                 
Samuel, nominated by Ms Rowe for having a great attitude to learning and going 

above and beyond; Lalina, nominated by Ms Brown for being such a lovely student 
and for having wonderful comments on Class Charts about being respectful, helpful 
and hard-working across all subjects; Taylor, nominated by Miss Cousins for being a 
kind and helpful student who works hard in lessons, hands in exemplary homework 

and consistently has the right attitude for learning; and Tudor-Mihai, nominated by Mr 
Bunting for being awarded the most Visas out of all Year 8 students in a week!  
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Very impressive work! 

Congratulations to these awesome Year 8 Record Breaking Behaviour winners:                      
Ruby, nominated by Ms Rowe for being polite, kind and helpful; Grace, nominated by 
Ms Brown for being resilient and determined to overcome adversity; Badia, nominated 

by Miss Cousins for a huge improvement in attitude to learning , uniform, and                      
consistently showing great strength and endurance; and Koen, nominated by                          

Mr Bunting for being awarded the most Visas out of all Year 8 students in a week.                 



Year 9 Pink Tie Positivity @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

Well done to Ruby and Luke for your ex-

cellent effort in History with  

@misswardteach 

- she is so proud of you both! And so are 

we  

Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

Congratulations to these Year 9 Pink Tie Positivity winners. These 5 legends have been 
involved in an enrichment project to write an annual on the World Cup.                                     

Their dedication to this project after school every Friday is breath-taking, and we are           
super proud of these wonderful students. Well done Huey, Harry, Keaton, Jude, Ashton 

and Luke (who we celebrated last week)!  
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Very impressive work! 

Congratulations to these totally awesome Year 9 Pink Tie positivity winners:                           
Tallis, Emma, Luella, Megan and Grace for their amazing attitude, wonderful work ethic 

and for always being polite and respectful. 
They are an absolute credit to their  Year Group - we are very proud of them. 



Coronation Celebrations @ Victory 



Careers @ Victory 

 

Thank you to Mercedes and Motus Van and Truck for an 

excellent Working Lunch this week. It was so great to see 

ex-student Jack doing so well with his apprenticeship.                     

We are very grateful to the team for offering our students 4 

more opportunities for September. 

 

A great review workshop and reward ceremony for our Year 7 Future Stars.                                   

Lots of great questions from the students! Thank you to UEA for coming along.  



Enrichment @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

An awesome turn out to hip hop club - 

great work everyone! 

Mrs Dalgleish loved spending her                
birthday with her awesome                               
KS3 and KS4 drama club! 

Congratulations to our amazing dance teams and their dance captains for taking 1st 

place in seniors and an honourable mention in juniors at the annual OAT East Dance            

Competition  - we are so proud of you all! 



Enrichment @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

Well done to our awesome Year 8                

basketball team who made the playoffs 

against Wymondham Academy in the 

Junior NBA!  

Well done to these amazing girls who competed against City Academy!                             
The buzz around girls’ football has been amazing this season!                                                                

Well done to Ruby and Sydney for POTM!  

A wonderful climbing and careers trip for our Year 9 prospective BTEC Sport students 

at Highball Climbing Norwich. A lovely opportunity to experience climbing and gain an 

insight into future careers in the sports industry. 



Changing the Narrative 2023   

This year the focus of our Victory Photography competition will be ‘Changing the Narrative’.                  

We would like you to think about which activities help your mental health. When you are having 

a bad day what helps change the narrative to allow you to feel more positive?  

Submit up to 3 images to f.cant@ormistonvictoryacademy.co.uk  

Deadline: 23/6/23  

Prize: £25 Amazon Gift Card 



Why not sign up for one of our free Parent and Child classes to lean a new 

skill or improve an existing one? To sign up, please click here 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=cCy76NwEk0iIgsR7VNvSkpwrSRrmyohCtcKsk7Dd51NUMDFZQ1pYN0czSzEwRjJENUkyWU9GMVZRVS4u




Enrichment @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

This is the face of pure joy! Jamie, we 

are so proud you won the national 

‘Design a Classroom’ competition.           

A privilege to let you know the good news 

today. It clearly means a great deal to 

you and your lovely family.  

We are so proud of 

our Year 11 stu-

dents - you’ve been 

amazing.                         

Thanks for your un-

wavering commit-

ment to Period 6. 
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